
 

 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Paris, Prague, le 1er mars 2024, 
 
  

COMMUNIQUE  
XXVIIIe WORLD OLYMPIC COLLECTORS FAIR PRAGUE 2025 

 
 

On 27 February 2024, the Olympic Foundation for Culture and Heritage officially awarded the 
organization of the XXVIII World Olympic Collectors' Fair to Prague 2025 (Czech Republic). 
 
It is with great honor and pleasure that Mr. KOCI Josef, President of OLYMPSPORT (Czech 
Association for Olympic Philately), and Mr. AIT-BRAHAM Christophe, President of AICO 
(International Association of Olympic Collectors) and Member of the IOC Commission for 
Culture and Olympic Heritage, welcomed this decision; and warmly thanked Mrs. TEO 
Angelita, Director of the Olympic Foundation.  
 
This event, jointly organised by AICO and OLYMPSPORT will bring together Olympic 
collectors from all over the world from 29 May to 1 June 2025 to share and discuss their 
passion and Olympic culture.  
The WOCF will be in the same date, like 100 years before it was in Prague the historical IOC 
Congress. 
 
The Organizing Committee is already in place to ensure the success of this event, to which all 
collectors and enthusiasts of Olympism are invited.  
 
More information about the upcoming organization can be found on 

  
 
 
 
Christophe AIT-BRAHAM                                                                         Josef KOCI 
          AICO President                                                                      OLYMPSPORT President 
 
 
 
 

We Collect Olympic History 


